
February 11, 2013

NHTOA
Celebrating 100 years ofNew Hampshire’s working forests

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket Numbers: DE 13-02 1

Dear Ms. Howland:

The New Hampshire Timberland Owners Association (NHTOA) is requesting to be
added to the service list and is seeking intervener status for the referenced docket
regarding the adjustment of the Class III renewable portfolio requirements and SB 218
rule to “adopt procedures for the metering, verification, and reporting of useful thermal
output.”

The NHTOA is New Hampshire’s forest products trade and timberland owner
membership association. We represent timberland owners, timber harvesters and timber
transporters who supply fuel to the wood to energy power plants (electric and thermal)
referenced in this docket.

Thank you for considering this request. If you have any questions please contact me.

Sincerely,

Jas A. Stock
Execut e Director

NEW HA PSHIRE TIMBERLAND OWNERS ASSOCIATION
54 PORTSMOUTH ST., CONCORD, N.H. 03301

PHONE (603) 224-9699 . FAX (603) 225-5898 . WWW.NHTOA.ORG


